
January brings winter weather! In

the classrooms, we see snowflakes,

mittens, hats, and scarves and we

learn about hibernation and

animals in the winter.  Since it is

winter, please remember to send a

coat with your child to school.  We

go outside everyday that it is not

raining.  Please remember to make

sure all outerwear is labeled.  Check

also to see if your child's extra

clothing is season appropriate.

The time is fast approaching for the 2022-2023 SEED
school registration.  We have planned Open House

for January 31st-February 3rd with registration
beginning for current 4K students on February 2nd. 

 Detailed information regarding registration will
follow later this month.   

SEED resumes

January 4th!




NO SCHOOL: Jan.17th

for MLK, Jr. Day

On behalf of the entire staff, please accept my
appreciation for all the cards, food, and fabulous gifts

sent in to school for Christmas! We are so thankful
for all of you and blessed to have such wonderful

families in our SEED program.

Brrr...It's Cold Outside!

SEED Registration

Blessings, 
Michelle Pearson
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